
Volunteer Appreciation Month 
April 2023 

Whereas,     volunteering of one’s time and resources has traditionally been, and continues to be, an 

elemental part of the essence and tradition of our country and is essential to its spirit and vitality; and 

 
Whereas,     we are a community of people who thrive on helping each other towards the shared goal of a 

better life and future for all; and 

 
Whereas,     volunteerism is increasingly recognized as an important partner in government and industry in 

doing the work of the nation; and 

 
Whereas,     volunteerism is vital, fulfilling, and enriching to the participants as well as to the recipients of 

the service and should be encouraged for the benefits to all and the community at large; and 

 
Whereas,     the City Council recognizes the value of Eureka’s volunteers, a dedicated group of individuals 

who are vital to the present and future of our community.  
 

Now, therefore, I Mayor Kim Bergel, on behalf  of the Eureka City Council, do hereby proclaim 

declare the Month of April 2022 to be Volunteer Appreciation Month in Eureka, in honor of the volunteers’ 
hard work and selfless dedication to the City of Eureka making it a better place to live and work. 
 
 
 
 

Kim Bergel 
Mayor 
April 18, 2023 

City of Eureka 

In recognition of  


